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Product Obsolescence Bulletin EMDE452

Discontinuation of XL Stepper Series

From 30th June 2019 Parker Hannifin's Electromechanical & Drives Division Europe (EMDE) will be discontinuing the sale 
of the XL stepper series due to low demands and problems sourcing key components. This obsolescence includes all XL 
accessories and cables as well. 

Obsolescence and last-time buy
Obsolescence date: 30th September 2019
Last order date: 30th June 2019 dependent on availability - please check with 
Division 

Repairs
Repairs services will remain active for the time being dependent on availability 
of components. XL drives can be sent in for evaluation and repair. The 
standard time for repair is 1 month.

Suggested replacement
A direct replacement for the XL drive family is not available.

If you have any other questions or require support, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service team at   EM-
Motion@parker.com

Should you require additional information, please contact Hermann Kamphues

Yours sincerely,
Hermann Kamphues
Product Manager Servo Drives
Electromechanical & Dirves Division Europe
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